OASIS

LANDSCAPE

June 24, 2024

City Of Gainesville
306 NE 6th Avenue — Room 348
Gainesville, FL 32601

Re: Notice of Cancellation — Lawn Maintenance Services
Service Address: Rails to Trails PO: 005130-0

Dear City of Gainesville,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing us to service your lawn
maintenance needs throughout the years. We regret to inform you that we are no longer
offering lawn maintenance services.

Our services will end on July 31, 2024. Please be advised that you will need to begin
searching for another company to provide services for you beginning August 1, 2024.

We appreciate your understanding and wish you the very best!

Sincerely,

I

Je

Brent Gaffney, President
Oasis Landscape Services, Inc.
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